
        

 

RCBH San Luis Walk-In Clinic, Inc. presents 
donation of COVID-19 At-Home Tests to both 
San Luis and Somerton Senior Centers 
 
Yuma, Arizona (October 2, 2024).- The Regional Center for Border Health, Inc. 
(RCFBH) San Luis Walk-In Clinic, Inc. (SLWIC) presented a donation to both San Luis 
Senior Center and Somerton Desert Valley Senior Center. 
 
Ms. Yesenia Sedano, Quality Assurance Coordinator along with Miss Catalina Navarro, 
International Public Relations Specialist with the non-profit organization presented two 
boxes of At-Home COVID-19 Tests to each location where 60 years and over adults are 
assisted, to provide them with resources when need arise. 
 
Ms. Francisca Ramirez, Coordinator of Senior Services at Desert Valley Senior Center, 
in Somerton, and Ms. Marylin Arellano, Senior Services Coordinator with San Luis 
Senior Center, received the donation. 
 
Ms. Sedano stated that Seniors are considered more likely to experience serious 
illnesses from COVID-19, testing for the virus will prevent the spread and will make 
possible for them to get the healthcare they need. 
 
Each box comes with a total of 45 double tests kits, with instructions and SLWIC Urgent 
Care locations address and phone number, for the Seniors to get assistance should 
need arise. 
 
For more information about COVID-19 Testing and Vaccination available at SLWIC, 
please call (928) 236-8001. 
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